Minutes of Stewardship Committee meeting for October 29, 2022

Meeting began at 8:30 with a prayer said by Deacon
Roger.

In attendance: Fr. Leo Reinhardt, Roger Loucks, Anne McMullen, Bob Creary, and Cathy Matulewicz

Minutes: approved

Old Business: Continued to refine the Stewardship of Time form.
There should be separate black lines added at the bottom of form for parishioners to add other things they may do.
Roger is going to space it out to look more aesthetically pleasing and correct t a few missing letters in words.
The stay informed section on the old form should be added to the weekly bulletin. Roger will work on changes and send them back out to the committee.
November 12 & 13, the annual report will be discussed and the Stewardship of Time form will be given out in the bulletin. There will be extra copies at the exits for people to pick up so forms can be filled out per person. The goal is to have them in around Advent.
I will be forwarding approved minutes to Connie Murphy, acting secretary for OLOL parish.

New Business: For next meeting we need to start focusing on Talent. Where are we weak? Such as Stewardship committee needs help from one worship site, etc.

Meeting ended at 9:00 am with a closing prayer led by Father Leo.

Next meeting: moved up a week to November 19,2022.

Cathy Matulewicz—- Secretary

